
Ernie Pyle Elementary 

14500 Woodruff Avenue 

Bellflower, CA  90706 

(562) 804-6528 
 

PROMOTION CEREMONY INFORMATION 

Dear Parents,  

 

The sixth grade promotion ceremony will take place at Ernie Pyle on June 2, 2022, at 9:00 a.m.  Students must arrive at school and be in their 

classroom by the regular 8:20 a.m. start time.  The front and back gates will open for parents to enter campus at 8:30 am. 

Your children will report to class the morning of promotion.  If we find their attire to be in violation of the dress code rules we will call you to bring 

a change of attire.  Please help us by monitoring their attire that morning.  We want all children to shine and participate on this day. 

All students are required to adhere to the following dress code policy when participating in the promotion ceremony.  Please review the following 

guidelines when selecting promotion ceremony attire for your child. 

Boys Girls 

Nice casual fitting attire No jeans, or shorts allowed 

No caps or hats allowed Dress length must be no shorter than 2 inches above the knee 

No jeans 
No strapless dresses or spaghetti straps unless a sweater is worn over the 

dress at all times 

No shorts No excessive jewelry 

 No heels higher than 2 inches 

 

Important Dismissal Information 

 

After the promotion ceremony, parents may check their child out of school with the home room 6th grade teachers.  Teachers will provide a check 

out ticket to the student which will allow them to exit the campus after parents sign them out. You can find the teachers located at the black benches 

under the shelter on the playground after the promotion ceremony.   Report cards will be made available in parent portal if there are no outstanding 

balances or materials that still need to be turned in.  It is a minimum day and dismissal will be at 12:35 p.m. for 6 th grade students who remain at 

school. 

 

If siblings are attending the promotion ceremony the family must notify the teacher and the office of the plan for the sibling on or before Tuesday, 

May 31, in writing.  This will allow us to create our list to ensure student safety.  The sibling must go to class with their teacher on the morning of 

June 2, we will have a staff member pick the student up from class and bring them to the ceremony.  Parents will find the sibling by the ramp of 

room 61 prior to the start of the ceremony and check them out from the staff member.  After the ceremony the sibling will need to go back to the 

ramp by room 61 to meet the staff member to check in and return to class.  If the family will be checking the sibling out to leave campus for the 

day, there will be a sign out sheet available with the staff member.  No students will be permitted to leave campus without a check out ticket to 

show at the gate upon exiting the campus.   

 

If balloons are brought on campus they must be tied to benches, fences or railings or the person holding them must remain in the back of the 

audience so the view of others is not blocked.  If umbrellas are brought to shade the sun, the person using it must stand in the back behind the 

chairs so that the umbrella does not block the view of others.  Any parents standing should never block the view of those who are seated.  Thank 

you for your understanding, consideration, and cooperation in our efforts to ensure that this is a pleasant event for everyone. 

 

Mrs. Riquel Ober 6th Grade Teacher  Ms. Jacqueline Aldana, 6th Grade RSP Teacher   

 Mrs. Malorie Claes 6th Grade Teacher  Mrs. Karen Castaneda  6th Grade SDC Teacher  

Mrs. Jessica Cummings, Principal 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
============================================================================================== 

6th Grade Ernie Pyle Promotion Expectations 

(Return to Teacher) 

 

Student Name:                 Teacher:        Room: _____   

 

□ I have read and understand the information regarding my child’s promotion and dress code. 

        I will thoroughly discuss the information with my child. 

 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________ Telephone #: (____)_______________ 

 

 

Comments or questions regarding the event 
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